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The pool is finally thawed out and we are starting to make preparations to get things ready for 
the 2015 season! We are currently looking at the things that must be repaired in order to pass the 
City and County Health Inspection, such as leaking shower drains. Also on the list are a few up-
dates to the bath houses to give them a much needed fresh look! We hope to have all of these in 
place for the Memorial Day Opening.  
 
 
We want to invite all residents to a Memorial Day Pizza Party and Meet and Greet for the 
Lifeguard for the season! Watch for the announcement for the details as we get closer to the 
date! The following is the tentative Event calendar for the pool: 
 

• Pizza Party Meet and Greet - Monday, May 25 
• Adam's Ribs catered BBQ - Saturday, June 27 
• Happy Hours - July 18, Aug. 15 
• Labor Day Grill Out - Sept 7 
• Pooch Plunge - Sept 13 

 
Watch the mailbox Bulletin Boards and your email boxes for future informational postings 
regarding Pool Hours and Events! ALSO, We are getting anxious to show off the new tile 
surrounding the Pool! Can't wait! 
Tina Ligon, Pool Committee Chair 
	
  


